
Meet our new Employees!  
 

We are pleased to welcome two new team 

members to Mechanical Contractor’s 

Association of Manitoba (MCAM) and the 

Electrical Contractor’s Association of Manitoba 

(ECAM). In August, Sara Kirby began working as 

the Office and Administration Coordinator and 

Alyssa Jonasson started this week in the role of 

Events and Communication Coordinator. 

Sara graduated from the Business Administrative 

Assistant Certificate Program at the Manitoba 

Institute of Trades and Technology in 2017 and 

received the Citizen Award as well as the 

Valedictorian Award presented to her for her 

graduating class. She had previously worked for the Northern Association of Community Councils Inc. 

(NACC), a non-profit organization for the last two years and is delighted to become an integral part of our 

organizations. She is hoping to use the skills that she gained to serve the Board of Directors, Board 

Committees, Work Groups, Executive Director and membership to the best of her ability.  

Alyssa comes to us with a mixed background of work experience in both events and communications. 

While attending the Business Administration Program at Red River College, Alyssa started a wedding 

planning business where she gained valuable experience and insight into the events industry. After 

graduation, Alyssa continued her work as an Event Coordinator, but this time in the non-profit sector 

where she planned events such as a golf tournament, a gala, a street festival and more. Events were put 

on pause as a result from the pandemic, so Alyssa put her marketing diploma to work and expanded her 

career in social media and communications. She is very enthusiastic about the change she will be able to 

implement in her new role at MCAM and ECAM! 

If you happen to be in our office, stop by to say hello to Sarah and Alyssa! 


